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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  

E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. G. Kolter BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH



17th October 2018
 ‘Going For Goals’ Afternoon – Friday 16th November (Early Closure of School – 1:30pm)
Dear Parents,
This letter is just to explain how the ‘Going For Goals’ afternoon will work.
· School will finish at 1:30pm and all the children will come out on to the playground to meet their adult.
· Once teachers are sure that all the children have been safely met we will give a signal and parents / grandparents are then invited to come into classrooms by the front entrance or rear classroom doors.
· Your child’s books will be on display for you to browse through and talk to your child about their learning. 
· There will be a prompt sheet that your child has already filled in. They will have identified STRENGTHS or ‘STARS’ and NEXT STEPS or ‘WISHES’. Please discuss these with your child and add in any comments / ideas on the sheet.
· Teachers and Teaching Assistants will circulate whilst you do this. When you and your child have discussed their ‘STARS’ and ‘WISHES’ you should let one of these adults know. Teachers and Teaching Assistants will then discuss the ‘STARS’ and ‘WISHES’ with you and your child.

· We may find that it is hard for Teachers & T.As to get round to every child and you may wish to go home before you have met them. Any child who does not have the chance to have this one to one chat with a Teacher or T.A. will be given a dedicated time the week after to do so. Your child’s ‘STARS & WISHES’ sheet will be used for this.
· For any parent who has to take their child home / away at 1:30pm due to other commitments, the child will get the chance to discuss ‘STARS & WISHES’ sheet at home with their parent/s the week after and parents can even arrange for a child’s books to come home on request. We don’t want to exclude any child from this process. Those leaving will need to come back in to school to collect coats/bags.
· For families with more than one child at the school, pupils should go to the class of their sibling/s with their parent. Or, if both parents can come, one parent can go with each child and you could then swap.
· Children should stay with their parent/s at all times.

Thank you for your support in enhancing your child/ren’s school experience.
Remembrance Service – Friday 9th November (10:45am in the Hall)
You are also invited to join the school community beforehand for our Remembrance Service which will be run by our Year 6 Pupils. It will be held in the hall. Please arrive between 10:30am and 10:45am for this event.

Yours sincerely,             
Mr Kolter
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